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Traffic moving very slowly, alternate routes recommended

Airdrie... Motorists are advised that the southbound lanes of Queen Elizabeth Il Highway
have re-opened between Carstairs and Airdrie.

Motorists can expect major delays for the next several hours as traffic is moving very slowly
through this area. Emergency and highway maintenance personnel are still removing vehicles
from earlier collisions and removing packed snow from the driving lanes.

Motorists are advised to use where possible alternate routes for a few more hours until the
backlog of traffic is cleared out.
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Media inquiries may be directed to:

Tas Kollias
Operations Manager
Alberta Transportation
403-297-7661

To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000.
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